
 

 

 

 

announcement 

 
 

 
Dear Customer, 

 

Please be informed that on Saturday, 15 October, 2016 our 

bank branches will follow their regular Friday opening 

hours.  

  

All K&H branches will be closed on Monday and Tuesday, 

31st October - 1st November, 2016. 

 

Thank you for your understanding.  

 

K&H Bank  
 


